
Thomas J Mason MES Statistics Enrollment 

Subject: Enrollment for the Statistics Requirement at The Evergreen State College 

Dear Admissions Committee, 

I am currently in the process of studying for the College Statistics class requirement with 

a projected completion date of the end of August, 2024. 

The Statistics course CLEP (College Level Examination Program) test administered at 

the Education Office at Joint Base Lewis/McChord is a standardized test that assesses a student's 

understanding of introductory statistics concepts typically covered in a college-level course. The 

test demonstrates their knowledge of topics such as descriptive statistics, probability, inferential 

statistics, and data analysis. By passing this exam, students can earn college credit for an 

introductory statistics course without having to take the actual class. 

The test results are forwarded to the graduate admissions office at The Evergreen State 

College, where they will be evaluated as part of the admissions process. Successful completion 

of the Statistics CLEP test can potentially fulfill a prerequisite or credit requirement for a 

statistics course at the graduate level at The Evergreen State College. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas J Mason 


